
Avidian 
Meet

WHAT WE OFFER

At Avidian, we are
dedicated to making

video conferencing
applications simple,

affordable, and easy to
use for everyone.

CONTACT
US NOW

Click Here to See Pricing

Avid Meet is Key....Avid Meet is Key....
Being able to share documents,
have open dialogue, sharing an
electronic whiteboard and
creating projects and tasks to
manage takeaways from that
meeting.

The cost saving considerations
of using Avid Web Conferences
are significant

Connect with ease using our
cloud-based platform,
seamlessly integrating with
your existing tools and
workflows

Toll Free, absolutely no
telephone charges, we provide
you a toll free 800 number.
Meetings and Webinars with
up to 1,000 Participants so
you can have all of the right
people in attendance.

Meeting Privacy gives you
complete control over who can
see your screen
Control Sharing if you wish to
share controls, just click a
button.

Host or Participate in the
Webinar using a PC, Mac, or
Smart Phone or any Tablet.

1-855-284-3426

sales@avidian.com

https://avidian.com/pricing-web-conferencing/

